
Lowndes County Public Schools 

The Healthy Hunger Free Kids Act of 2010 (HHFKA) requires school 
food authorities to have a local wellness plan.  Guidelines were passed 
that impacted the National School Lunch Program, School Breakfast Pro-
gram, snacks served in schools, and fundraisers for schools as a result.   
 
It is time to update our current plan.  If you would like to serve on 
the planning team or provide input to the Triennial Wellness Plan-
ning Committee, please email Kenneth Fair at:  
kfair@lowndesboe.org no later than June 2, 2023 with either title  
in the subject line,  “Input Only”, or “ Planning Team”.  
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